From: Barreca, Leigh on behalf of SCL_CLRPquestions

To: Jessica Jackson
Subject: RE: Permit for Cell Tower next to Elementary School
Date: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 9:26:00 AM

Good morning Ms. Jackson,

Thank you for your letter and for expressing your concerns. While this issue falls outside the
scope of the Seattle Review Panel's responsibilities, your email has been forwarded to proper City
Light officials for their attention.

Thank you again.

From: Jessica Jackson [mailto:jessicatjackson@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 10:57 PM

To: SCL_CLRPquestions <CLRPquestions@seattle.gov>
Subject: Permit for Cell Tower next to Elementary School

Hello,

On Friday, Seattle City Light issued a permit to T-Mobile to build a new 70-foot tall utility
pole with three communications towers on top. The project is directly across the street (within
100 feet) of an elementary school.

See: http://web6.seattle.gov/DPD/permitstatus/project.aspx?id=3026196

We have significant concerns about this project. Namely, notice as required by the Seattle
Municipal Code was not provided. All residents/businesses within 300 feet of the proposed
project are suppose to receive formal written notice. We can't find one that did. The
Department of Construction and Inspections claims that they were sent (they provided a list of
addresses) and that everyone threw them away without looking at them. But again, we can't
find one person that received a notice.

Please see our Change.org petition (with over 375 signatures). No one in the community had
the opportunity to comment about the project, because they did not know about it until it was
too late.

https://www.change.org/p/rob-johnson-no-cell-tower-next-to-assumption-st-bridget-school?

recruiter=700350425&utm_source=share petition&utm medium=copylink
(Note: you can also go to Change.org and search "No Assumption Cell Tower".)

We brought this to the attention of officials at Seattle City Light and the Department of
Construction and Inspections, but the project was permitted anyways.

I'm writing to bring this to your attention. Members of our community feel very frustrated and
angry. We would like the project to be stopped, as the permitting process was not legal
(among other reasons).

Thank you.
Jessica Jackson
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